
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 at 3:00 
p.m. in E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Integrated Master Plan ʹ The Council learned about the development of an integrated master 
plan that will provide a guiding framework making decisions in strategic enrollment 
management, educational programming, student service provision, and utilization of facilities, 
technology, and human resources toward maximizing the efficient use of resources to increase 
student success.  T
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